
 

 

 

IMPORTANT OWHA NOTICE 

 

Please be advised that information regarding an entity apparently operating as Ontario Rep Girls 
Hockey League (ORHL) has been brought to OWHA’s attention. This entity is in no way connected 
to the OWHA or Hockey Canada, is not sanctioned or approved by the OWHA or Hockey Canada, 
and any participants would have no access to the benefits of OWHA and Hockey Canada 
programming. Existing OWHA Member Associations and teams are doing an outstanding job in 
providing positive hockey and life experiences to their players and every effort should be made to 
support and participate in these sanctioned programs.  

We encourage everyone to make sure that all players, coaches and other women’s hockey 
supporters are aware that players and others could miss valuable opportunities that exist within the 
sanctioned OWHA programs within Ontario and that all should recognize the importance of being 
on the same unified team to continue to build on and support the amazing growth of women’s 
hockey and sports. If you would like to discuss the value and importance of OWHA and Hockey 
Canada programming, please reach out to us at the OWHA via info@owha.on.ca.  

 

Kind Regards,  
Ontario Women’s Hockey Association 
225 Watline Avenue 
Mississauga, Ontario, L4Z 1P3 
Phone 905-282-9980 
Email info@owha.on.ca  
Web www.owha.on.ca 
“X”  @OWHAhockey 
 
Please Note: This message which is sent by email is for use only by the intended recipient. This 
message which is sent by email may contain privileged and confidential personal information 
which is exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this email then this is 
notification to you that you are prohibited from collecting, issuing, disseminating distributing or 
copying the information transmitted as part of this email. If you receive this email in error, notify the 
sender by replying to the email address shown. 
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